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BID BULLETIN- NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

June 26, 2025 

 

Notice is hereby given to the information of all prospective bidders regarding the 

postponement of the opening of bids for Contract ID 2025-027 to 2025-031 due to the non-

quorum of BAC Members. 

 

 From To 

Date of Opening of Bids 
June 26, 2025 

9:00 AM 

June 27, 2025 

2:00 PM 

 

 

   

BENSON P. TESNADO 

Engineer IV 

BAC Chairperson 

 


